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SPORTS DEPARTMENT

Dear Parents
Participation Points Programme 
The purpose of our Participation Points Programme is to get pupils actively involved in the life of Thomas More College, be it on the sporting or cultural front or in a service driven activity for the school.
 
Each pupil is required to earn a minimum of 40 Points by the end of the year.
 

Major Sporting and Cultural activities for example, earn a maximum of 15 points, so 1 or 2 terms of sporting/cultural activities would easily make up the required points. Other sporting/cultural activities then earn between 6-10 points.
Pupils should also receive 10 points for Outreach if they complete the necessary requirements. Outreach is done throughout the year in the various grades and then allocated at the end of each term. Please note Outreach points are only awarded for school driven outreach activities.
In Term 1, we also have our Thomas More Long Walk, which is a very important day for our school as it builds unity and tradition and as a result, we allocate up to a maximum of 15 points for this, depending on how far pupils walk.

We do also award points for support at sports matches and cultural events, sports scoring, helping at Inter-House Sports Days’ or waitressing at Awards evenings etc. so there are many ways to make up points by being actively involved in the life of the school.
 
Finally, we do not award points for outside activities such as club sports, karate, ballet etc. While we will still of course, acknowledge pupils for their outside achievements, the purpose of the Participation Points system is to encourage pupils to be actively involved in ‘school related activities’. Integration into the High School, social interaction, team-work, dealing with peers, learning responsibility and accountability and your child’s physical well-being, are all vitally important to your child's development and as a result we strongly believe in pupils being involved in school extra-murals (as a participant, supporter or helper) where they develop invaluable life skills and develop a life-long passion for sport, culture and Thomas More College as a whole.
At the end of the day we want our pupils to exit the High School in Grade 12, having being actively involved in the life of the School, having a real sense of passion, pride and ownership for our wonderful school.
Kind regards
Ms W. Venter






HOD: Sport
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